
January 14, 2003

SBC Advanced Solutions, Inc. Application No. 15
FRN: 0005-8910-72

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch
Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, S.W.
Washington, D.C.  20554

Attention:  Common Carrier Bureau, Request for Special Permission

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Pursuant to Sections 61.152 and 61.153 of the Commission's rules, SBC Advanced Solutions, Inc.
(ASI) respectfully requests special permission to waive Section 61.16(c) of the Commission’s rules to
file revisions to its Monthly Updated Base Document for the month of December 2002 after the five (5)
business day timeframe, which ended January 8, 2003.

On January 9, 2003, pursuant to the Commission’s rules, ASI filed its December 2002 Monthly
Updated Base Document, however it was incomplete.  The revisions made to ASI’s Tariff F.C.C. No. 1
in the month of December 2002 were inadvertently omitted from the filed Base Document.  With this
filing, ASI is seeking to file a revised Base Document for the month of December 2002 that includes
those omitted revisions.

Granting the waiver of Section 61.16(c) to allow the filing of ASI’s Tariff F.C.C. No. 1 Monthly Updated
Base Document after the five (5) day timeframe will ensure that the tariff made available to the public
for viewing is accurate and includes all effective revisions.

In accordance with Section 61.153(b), the original Application Letter, the Federal Communications
Commission Form 159 and the filing fee have been submitted to a courier service for delivery to the
Treasury Department lockbox located at the Mellon Bank in Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania.

In accordance with Section 61.153(a) and (c), the appropriate illustrative tariff pages are hereby
delivered to the Secretary, Federal Communications Commission and the Chief, Tariff and Pricing
Analysis Branch.  These actions have been committed on the date established as the filed date as
reflected above.  Acknowledgment and date of receipt of this application are requested.  A duplicate
letter is attached for this purpose.

The filing fee was transmitted electronically to Mellon Bank and the electronic audit code is shown on
the accompanying Form 159. Acknowledgement and date of receipt of this Application are requested.
A duplicate letter is attached for this purpose.  All correspondence and inquiries concerning this
application should be addressed to Debbie Clemens, Associate Director – Federal Regulatory, at
(202) 326-8882, 1401 I Street, NW, Suite 400, Washington, D.C. 20005.

Respectfully submitted,

SBC Advanced Solutions, Inc.
John S. Habeeb
Director – Regulatory

cc: Judy Nitsche, Chief, Tariff and Pricing Analysis Division

Enclosures


